
13th October 2023 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 

This week in Reception we have been learning to blend our sounds and playing Fred games. 
We learnt about what makes us special and drew pictures of ourselves. We also recapped 

learning our numbers to 3 and matching animals from our stories to the numbers. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Rhythm and Rhymes 

Phonics 
This week we have been learning our sounds in groups.  

 
Click on Fred to practise Fred Talk.  Click on the sounds to practise set 1 

speed sounds. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/12fQg61d/KjjH3nYG
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/hnzmxRpd/Oi3Id9n9


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will read ‘Tanka Tanka Skunk ’, and 
make our own rhythms using musical 
instruments by counting syllables in 
words. 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn all about the number 4. We will 
understand that 4 is made up of different  
numbers, is more than 1 and 3 and comes after 
the number 3 when counting.  
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
new              magnificent  

 
enormous 

 
disappeared         metal 

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will continue to learn about the concept of 
old and compare old and new kettles. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will use charcoal to draw kettles from the 
past. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Messages 
Remember to send in any photos of 
your children learning at home to  
receptionphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 

mailto:receptionphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk
mailto:receptionphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk

